May 2, 1973

Professor Charles Jepson
Grinnell College
Grinnell, Towa 50112

Dear Professor Jepson:

Congratulations to your staff and students for their eccomplishments in
the Putnam Mathematics Competition. To have a team rank sixty-fourth in
the Competition indicates the high quality of Mathematics at Grinnell.

Special congratulations are in order for Robert Rumley who finished
thirty=-sixth in the individual competition. In recognition of his accom-
plishment, the Iowa Section of MAA will pay the dues for his membership
in the MAA. If you will return the enclosed application form to me, I
will forward it to the national office, together with the dues paid by
the Towa Section.

Also at the Spring mesting of the Towa Section, one of your students,
Barbara Mills, indicated that she wished to become a member of MAA, An
application form is also enclosed for her.

Yours truly,

B, B, Gillam




